
CCYVC BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Wednesday, November 10, 2021

The recording of this meeting can be accessed here with the passcode: tp.FN33A

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS

PEI KIDS PRESENTATION
Ariana Rodriguez and Robert Fiorello presented on PEI Kids and their Council Against Youth
Violence (CAYV). You can find their presentation here, their client referral form here, their
pamphlet in English here, and their pamphlet in Spanish here.

AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS EMERGENCY
RELIEF (ARP ESSER)
American Rescue Plan Elementary and Secondary Schools Emergency Relief (ARP ESSER)
Grant Opportunity:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1E4xc5T3I3ksHvPaKIWgrtGb-BZlqxiyx?usp=sharing
The ARP Act provides an additional $122 billion in Elementary and Secondary School
Emergency Relief (ARP ESSER) to States and school districts to help safely reopen, sustain the
safe operation of schools, and address the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on the nation’s
students. To provide guidance for school districts on the allowable uses and the differences
between the three ESSER funds, the NJDOE created an ESSER Fact Sheet.
ARP ESSER grant applications for eligible LEAs are now available through the Electronic Web
Enabled Grant (EWEG) system. The deadline to submit an application is November 24, 2021.
ARP ESSER funds are available for obligation beginning May 24, 2021; LEAs may submit
applications any time before November 24 and begin requesting reimbursement upon
submission of a substantially approvable application.

MEMBER SHARE OUT AND UPDATES
Restorative and Transformative Justice for Youths and Communities Pilot Program’s
presentation from the last meeting can be found here.
The Rise Center’s construction is well underway.
Isles and CCYVC are planning to have a Youth Violence Summit in 2022. CCYVC members are
welcome and encouraged to share ideas for the summit.

https://tcnj.zoom.us/rec/share/-SYQrYQLXOOIuqysEtzw8_5m7oYitzmzef9oB2510v5utmjFy2FlYGDxB03_zPbh.kcwv6tcBE4QPR627
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPJEQGsvPZhF5qB3GFpMOC6yBimdEn6H/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106237588350676589273&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WLENSFVySFnk6IX4Qgy6dmarVUhYRpKa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wchUHNtEC60SJ7RnJ7ir8PGYud4O0G-8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eyniQc8oIq1QMfoDzfLluSb2DSkyUn28/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1E4xc5T3I3ksHvPaKIWgrtGb-BZlqxiyx?usp=sharing
https://www.nj.gov/education/esser/docs/ESSERFactSheet.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZAMfbT4XoOwHQEstihtK_cZetCq05Fo9cHBaCkg767I/edit?usp=sharing


NEXT STEPS AND CLOSING
The next collaboration meeting is in December.
The next CCYVC board meeting will be in January.
For future meetings, we will discuss the question: What can be done to hold parents more
accountable regarding a child who has committed a gun related crime?
If you have suggestions for presenters for the CCYVC board meetings, email
TrentonCCYVC@gmail.com with your ideas.

mailto:TrentonCCYVC@gmail.com

